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The Rockefeller Hospital,
New York City,
May 28, 1925

FranNgLIN C. M€ LEAN

Dear Dr, Cushing:

I feel that I must give
you my personal thanks for the
pleasure I have had in reading
your "Life of Sir William Osler."

I hope that I am still
enough of a medical student to
be included in your dedication.
At any rate I did not know Osler,
and mueh of his spirit has been
at least made available %o me,

I had known really very
1ittle about him, and such
inspiration as has now come to
me from him and from his life
has come through the medium
you have created, For this I am
very grateful.

Sincerely,
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